Changes to Be Made In Health Care Services         
Health care services are of much importance in every nation and concern should be put to ensure that the best services are offered to the general population. Increasing the number of workers in health facilities should be the first implementation that should be made to curb the issue of increasing casualties. This is after research was done on the number of road accidents and it was found that road accidents were on the rise. For instance, there were 18000 major accidents recorded in 2016. 
The facility in which this change is to be implemented is the Denver Health’s Level 1 Trauma Center, which has been said to have highest survival rates (Denver Health, 2018). Furthermore, they got skilled surgeons and physicians who can handle acute shock trauma especially from patients who went through road accidents. Due to the provision of quality services, they have had the highest number of trauma patients (Denver Health, 2018). Apart from the acute care surgeons, they have prompt services in, general surgery, orthopedic surgery, neurosurgery, plastic surgery, and critical care. It started a program in 2012 that was to help them get partners to deal with trauma patients (Harris & Allen-Meares, 2012). Furthermore, they could get air services to transport patients who needed emergency services. Denver Health caters for almost 2300 critically injured patients in the Rocky Mountains every year. More so, it responsible for all acute emergency care for the general population and the community near Denver Health. 
According to S.M.A.R.T goals, a long-term objective that is related to the changes that are set to be made above should be attainable. This is because increasing the number of workers is the most important goal for the organization. For a short-term objective, the hospital should make sure that goal is specific. That is it should be general in that the hospital will achieve a particular goal in a specific period just to curb current situations and problems.
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